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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3009, as introduced, directs the Oklahoma Department of Labor to create a toll-free phone 

number for the purpose of reporting wage theft claims. 

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The fiscal impact from the Department of Labor is in progress. 

 

Prepared By: Jenny Mobley 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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